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From the Principal: 
Dear Parents and Guardians, 
 
Welcome back to 2016 at Scaddan Primary School! 
 
I would like to thank you all for the warm welcome 
my family and I have received. My wife, Emily, and 
daughter, Rori are very excited to be part of the 
Scaddan community. After having spent part of last 
year as Principal at Cascade, I am relishing the  
opportunity to stay in the area and work in this  
fantastic school. I would also like to thank the staff 
of Scaddan Primary School who have assisted with 
my transition into the role of Principal and I look 
forward to working with them in order to improve      
educational outcomes for our students. I have an 
‘open door’ policy and welcome all parents, staff and 
community members to come in for a chat and  
discuss our fantastic school. 
 
After the events at the end of last year it is great to 
see the already noticeable changes in the school  
environment. We have a brand new school sign, our 
grass is once again looking green and fantastic, some 
of the trees are regenerating themselves and those 
trees that were unsafe or broken apart have been  
removed. We will continue to beautify the school 
grounds throughout the year and will keep you up to 
date with information   
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IMPORTANT 
DATES 

• THURSDAY 4TH FEB: LUNCH 

ORDERS—Parent Help: H 

Wandel—Chicken Wraps. 

• THURSDAY 11TH FEB: 

LUNCH ORDERS – Parent 

Help: Biggers—Pie or        

Sausage Roll. 

• THURSDAY 19TH FEB: 

LUNCH ORDERS — Parent 

Help: Byrne—Pizza Single & 

Salad. 

• MONDAY 22ND FEB: GRIP 

LEADERSHIP EXCURSION 

YEAR 5/6 STUDENTS. 

 



“With will one can do anything.”    
      -Samuel Smiles 
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PRINCIPAL’S COMMENTS  CONT……… 

Our staff members for 2016 are as follows; 
 
Principal-    Reece Smith 
Manager School Business- Tracey Berry (Monday to 
     Thursday) 
Junior Room-   Hannah Guest 
Senior Room-   Danika Thomas (Monday to 
     Thursday) and Reece Smith 
     (Friday) 
Education Assistants-  Sam Crawford and Liz     
     Harry 
Gardeners-    Kylie Bailye and Glenn      
     Lomax 
Cleaner-    Erica Byrne 
 
 
By the end of this week you will receive a package of  
permission slips requiring your signature. Please read 
through them all and return at your earliest convenience.  
 
Attached is a planner that contains important dates and 
events for term one. This will continue to be updated 
throughout the term, so please keep an eye out for this in 
future newsletters.  
 
Kind regards, 
 
Reece Smith 
Principal 
 

 

 



SCADDAN  

PRIMARY SCHOOL 

CORE VALUES 

• Our community is      

inclusive and              

professional. 

• We strive to promote 

personal growth. 

• Mutual respect and 

confiden3ality are     

paramount. 

• Collabora3on and     

coopera3on             

underpins our work 

together. 
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COMMUNITY ANNOUNCEMENTS 

Esperance     

Soccer Association 

*2016 Registrations now open. Online          

registrations only. Go to 

www.esperancesoccer.com.au to register or           

registration information letters can be collected 

from BOILC, your school office, via email or in     

person at Street 4’s comp (see below for details). 

Registrations close 12th March 2016. Registration 

help day Saturday 12th March at the ESHS from      

9-11am. 

*STREET 4'S SOCCER STARTS SUNDAY 

14TH FEB -Come down and join in the weekly fun 

of Indoor soccer from 4 - 5.30pm at the Indoor 

Basketball Stadium. Ages 5-18 split into 2 fields 

based on ability. Non-marking shoes and $5 entry. 

No experience necessary and you can bring a whole 

team of 4-6 players or just come and be placed in a 

team. No weekly commitment required. All          

previous players or players intending to play winter 

comp must be registered as per above details to 

play Street 4’s.  For those that wish to only play 

street 4’s a manual registration must be completed, 

available at street 4’s- PLEASE NOTE if this        

registration is taken you will not be included in our 

winter competition. Parent help is required to run 

these sessions. Children 9yrs and under must be 

accompanied by an adult.  

*All enquires please phone 0428 762 258 or email 

espsoccerassoc@outlook.com  

 


